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On 28 June 2018, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) received a 
request from George Elkington on behalf of himself and submitter Joena Elkington to be heard out of 
sequence. 
 
Mr Elkington requested that, due to circumstances outside of their control, they be heard on their 
submission points relating to Block 7 topics at a later hearing with a date still to be confirmed. 
 
Based on the reasons Mr Elkington provided in his request, the Panel have agreed to flexibility in 
terms of the timing of both his and Mrs Elkington’s presentation on submission points relating to the 
Rural Environment, Soil Quality and Land Disturbance topics. Mr and Mrs Elkington may present their 
evidence on these topics in a hearing block being heard later this year. Arrangements for the 
alternative hearing date can be made by contacting the Hearing Facilitator, Louise Walker.  
 
 
Dated 3 July 2018 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


